
Sustainability News 

Since July, 2014 

Donation of Truck Engines to Local Training Schools for Auto Mechanics (Isuzu East Hokkaido Co., Ltd) 

June, 2014 

 

For learning further advanced technologies and skills 

These training schools have sent out many mechanics who contribute to the growth of the community. It's 

expected that students will learn advanced technologies and skills using the donated truck engines. 

         

Future Initiatives 

Isuzu East Hokkaido is engaged in cooperation toward community development in a variety of ways. 

 

In June 2014, Isuzu East Hokkaido (Obihiro City, Hokkaido) celebrated its 

60th anniversary and, as a commemorative project, donated one truck 

engine and a series of special tools for engine assembly/disassembly 

works. This donation was made to the Hokkaido Prefectural Technical 

Training Schools, local vocational schools in Obihiro, Kitami, and Kushiro. 

 


